
Important Dates to 

Remember this 

Autumn Term 2:  

Christmas 
Disco—Friday 
14th 
December 
6:00—7:30pm 

Christmas Concert 
Performances—
Tuesday 18th and 
Wednesday 19th 
December 6:00— 
7:00pm 

*CHANGED 
DATE Christmas 
Jumper Day—
Thursday 20th 
December 

Pantomime Visit to 
School, Christmas 
Parties and 
Christmas lunch 
—Thursday 20th 
December 

School breaks up 
for Christmas 
Holidays Friday 
21st December 
at 2:15pm 

Pupils return to 
school on 
Tuesday 8th 
January 2019 

Open Evening for New & 

Exis�ng Parents.  Learning 

Workshops and a School Tour. 

Wednesday 9th January 2019 

5:00pm—6:30pm .  Everyone 

Welcome! 

 

Christmas Disco: Tonight at 6:00—7:30pm 

The staff are looking forward to seeing the children enjoy the 

Christmas Disco tonight.   

Please can we remind parents that ALL children need to be collected 

by an adult that the school have on their records as authorised to do 

so.  No child will be allowed to walk home on their own.   

The disco will finish at 7:30pm and parents need to arrive at 7:20pm 

for a prompt collec"on.   

Y3 & Y4 children will come out of their normal door onto the lower 

playground and Y5 & Y6 will exit from the school office entrance door. 

Thank you in advance to all the parents who have supported this 

event. 

Christmas Concerts: Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 19th 6pm—7pm 

Tickets are on sale for this year’s Christmas Concert.  The concert will 

start at 6pm and we would like all children to return to school at 

5:45pm.  Mince Pies and Mulled Juice are available for all visitors—we 

look forward to seeing you then!  

Christmas Jumper Day  Thursday 20th December  

Pupils will have the opportunity to wear a Christmas Jumper on the 

same day as the Pantomime, Christmas School Lunch and Class 

Christmas Par"es.   

 

Class Christmas Par�es  Thursday 20th December  

Children are invited to bring in party food for their class Christmas 

Party.  Please note: no nuts or peanut bu5er due to allergies.  Thank 

you.  

 

VLE—Parent Informa�on 

The school will be sending out login details to parents in the New Year 

and the opportunity to a5end a workshop on the VLE during the 9th 

January.  Help guides will also be circulated for parents who can’t 

a5end this event. 

 

Next Week Diary Dates for Spring Term 1 & 2 

Newsle5er Date: 14th December 2018 

School Website: www.camwoodfield-junior.uk 


